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Chief Administrative Office recommending the Board:
1) Receive a presentation from Dr. Ed Manansala, Superintendent of Schools, on the impacts the
COVID-19 pandemic is having on the education system in El Dorado County;
2) Receive an update from County Department Heads on operational impacts to their programs if
necessary; and
3) Provide additional direction to staff if needed.

FUNDING:  N/A
DISCUSSION / BACKGROUND
During the Special Board of Supervisors meeting on June 2, 2020, the Board directed staff to request
Dr. Manansala provide an update on the impacts the COVID-19 pandemic is having on the education
system in El Dorado County.

Once Dr. Manansala completes his presentation, if necessary other County Department heads will
have the opportunity to provide the Board with an update on any impacts COVID-19 is having on
their programs.

ALTERNATIVES
N/A

PRIOR BOARD ACTION
N/A

OTHER DEPARTMENT / AGENCY INVOLVEMENT
El Dorado County Office of Education

CAO RECOMMENDATION / COMMENTS
Approve as recommended.

FINANCIAL IMPACT
N/A

CLERK OF THE BOARD FOLLOW UP ACTIONS
N/A

STRATEGIC PLAN COMPONENT
Good Governance

CONTACT
Don Ashton, Chief Administrative Officer

File #: 20-0771, Version: 1

County of El Dorado Printed on 4/19/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

